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The Honorable, 

July 9, 194l. 

The Secretary of State. 

Dear Mr. Secretary: 

This is in rep1y to your letter of June 28, 1941 

relative to the desire of the Department of State to procure 

cryptographing machines of the type now used by this Department. 

The War Department will be glad to make available to 

your Department the eight ciPller machines desired. The 
-~, 

details regarding the placing of' the contract for the 

equipment and the transfer of funds will be arranged for this 

Department by the Chief Signal Officer of the Army. 
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Sincerely yours, 

(Sgd.} Henry L. Stimson 
Secretary of WAR. 
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